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Chairman Tyson and members of the Senate Assessment and Taxation Committee 
 
I am writing to express my support for SB 128. I would like to see more school choice for the 
unique needs of our children and parents are best suited to make those decisions.  
 
My husband and I both attended a private school in high school and that experience changed 
our lives dramatically. We want our grandchildren to have the same opportunity but the 
financial cost is so much more.  
 
Please let our school tax dollars follow the student to the school of their choice.  
 
Elizabeth Pearce 
Whitewater, KS 
 


